Houston GLBT Community Center

3400 Montrose Blvd, Suite 207

Houston, Texas 77006

November 8, 2005

Dear Community Center Board:

As our fiscal year comes to a close, we would like to thank you for all of the support and financial consideration the Community Center has afforded us this year.  The opportunity to house a small exhibit at your location on Montrose for the public to view has been and will continue to be a real boost for our community recognition.  Being a small and still relatively new 501c3 we need all of the PR we can possibly get.  

In addition, the use of your meeting room each month has enabled us to focus on what our meetings are all about rather than spend much time searching for a location to hold the next meeting.  It has also caused the size of our meeting group to increase, as people know where and when we’ll be meeting and can put it on their calendar regularly.  We are aware that the normal charge for this meeting space is $30.00 and that you are allowing us to meet there at no charge has, again, taken a huge burden away.  Having met at the Community Center these last three months, we have included you in our list of those who have made donations to GCAM. We have put the Center down for a $90.00 in-kind donation for 2005.  

At our first meeting for the year last night we agreed that we very much appreciate your kind offer to allow us to continue meeting at the Community Center in the coming year.  At $30.00 per meeting, that would be a $360.00 in-kind donation for our 2006 fiscal year.  

There is the additional in-kind donation of $60.00 for 2005 and $120.00 for 2006 for use of the room on the 3rd Sundays for our quarterly GCAM History Series.  Your assistance in helping us get that series up and running has also been invaluable to us.

With all you do for the community as a whole, you seem to have really taken GCAM under your wing this year and it has made things so much easier for us to be seen and to accomplish our organizational goals of helping preserve our communities histories.  You are to be commended for your extra efforts…you definitely go the extra mile for Houston and Montrose.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Chair

